
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Can you help us? 
 

   Do you have experience of living on a low income or struggling financially? 
 
The Poverty Alliance is conducting interviews to hear about experiences of living on 
a low income to help inform local council and Scottish Government approaches to 
providing support.  
 
We would like to speak to parents and caregivers including lone parents, young 
parents, disabled parents, parents from Black and ethnic minority communities 
and parents with 3 or more children – in the council authorities of Renfrewshire 
and Inverclyde.  
 
We want to understand what is happening in people’s lives and in your community 
and hear your views on what needs to change.  
 

How can you help? 
 
We are looking for people to take part in a one-to-one interview lasting 
around 45 minutes by phone or online. As a token of thanks, we have 
£15 vouchers to give you.  
 
 

How will my answers be used?  
 

By taking part in this research, you will be helping us to understand what 
needs to change and to share those messages with your local council and 
the Scottish Government. We will use what you tell us to write up a report. 
Your answers will be used anonymously.  

 
 

How can I take part?  
 
Please contact Beth Cloughton, who is a researcher on the project at: 
beth.cloughton@povertyalliance.org or 07469345432. 
 

We would like to undertake these interviews by the end of January 2021. 
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